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Filming has begun! We have been working hard to film all 

of our different scenes ready to put together our ‘Horrible 

Histories’ films. It has taken a lot of perseverance and 

problem solving to work out how to make the best use of 

the green screen and many takes of each scene have 

been filmed so far!  

In Maths we have been learning about decimals, 

practising adding and subtracting decimals of different 

sizes and solving problems involving decimals. Next week we will be continuing to 

focus on decimals, rounding to the nearest whole number and 1dp. In English we 

have written excellent biographies on Boudicca, incorporating many of the 

grammatical features we have been working on.   

As part of our Science and PSHE we have been learning about puberty and all the 

changes we will experience as we get older. We have had some excellent discussion 

around this and have demonstrated great maturity. Next week we will be continuing 

to find out about the human life cycle – focusing on adulthood and old age. 

We have had our second session of yoga this week, working on our core strength 

and flexibility.  

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise spellings and times tables – we are doing fantastically 
well with these! 

• Read at least 5 times a week 
 
Project final outcome: Wednesday 21st March 9.30 – 11am. We will be sharing 

our ‘Horrible Histories’ style films and other learning from our ‘Were the Romans Really 

Rotten?’ project. 
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